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July 10th, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honourable Peter Fassbender  Mr. Jim Iker, President   
Minister of Education     BC Teachers’ Federation 
PO Box 9405, Stn Prov Govt    100, 550 6th Avenue 
Victoria, BC   V8W 9E2    Vancouver, BC   V5Z 4P2 
Email:  Minister.Educ@gov.bc.ca   Email:  presidentsoffice@bctf.ca  
  
Mr. Michael Marchbank, Public Administrator 
BC Public School Employers’ Association 
400, 1333 West Broadway 
Vancouver, BC   V6H 4C1 
  
Dear Minister Fassbender, Mr. Iker and Mr. Marchbank: 
 
The Revelstoke Board of Education is seriously concerned about the state of bargaining 
and the impact the strike/lock-out has already had on our students, our staff and our 
community. 
 
The Revelstoke Board of Education supports the BC School Trustees’ Association’s letter 
of June 23rd, 2014, which called for the parties to re-convene ongoing bargaining, mutually 
agree not to bargain through the media, and resolve the dispute prior to commencement of 
the 2014/15 school year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alan Chell, Chairperson    
Revelstoke Board of Education   
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